
 

 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 

Minutes from meeting of April 5, 2021  

John S      Present 

Walt M      Present 

Nancy H       Present 

Scott R     Present 

Harry E     Present 

Diane S     Absent 

Mike F      Present 

Kenzie P    Present 

Guests:  Trent Johnson and Stacy Strang 

 

Call to Order at:   6:00 PM 

Adoption of Agenda:   Motion by  John                                       2nd by Walt                                   pass  

Changes - none 

  

Approval of Minutes:   Motion by  Harry                                       2nd by John                                     pass  

Changes - none 

 

Financial Report:  Bills paid: $175 insurance 

Account balance: $85,795.60 

    Motion by Walt                               2nd by Mike                                     pass  

Officer Reports: 

 Chair:  nothing 

 Vice-Chair:  nothing 

 Secretary:  nothing  

 Treasurer:  nothing  

 Advisor:  nothing 

 

Old Business:  



 

 

 Grant Update:  Scott reported that we will receive a DNR grant for treatment of curly leaf pondweed spraying 

 for this summer on all three lakes.  The amount is $9,500.  Kenzie said that there is a Conservation Partners 

 Legacy Grant.  We could qualify for money under the category "wetlands water level control structures".  It's too 

 late for us to put together a request for this year but we will watch for this grant next year. 

 James Johnson Update:  Scott shared the signed contract with James for early EWM surveys and end of year 

 surveys also. 

 Weise Property:  Gina sent out an email regarding another public meeting this Thursday at the Sherburne 

 County Historical Center.  If interested in attending you need to pre-register online. 

 Wenck Update:  nothing new 

 Elk Lake TLID Update:  nothing new 

 New AIS in Briggs Update:  Golden Clams were found on Briggs near the landing last fall.  The DNR and the  

 U of M have been monitoring them and will continue throughout the year.  They have included residents in their 

 monitoring sessions.  The clams seem to have survived the winter.   

 Other:  Mike presented an estimate to install water level monitoring systems in our lake (most likely one in the 

 river and one in the bayou).  There was a discussion and some concerns about a possible monthly fee.  Mike will 

 check with Dan and Paul Schriber and get their views on this system.  It would give us real time measurements 

 and a accurate view of our fluctuating water levels which could be beneficial as we move forward in our 

 stabilization plans.  Mike will report back at our next meeting. 

 

New Business: 

 Annual Meeting Discussion 

  Nominations:  We will have two openings:  Harry and Diane.  Diane will run again, Harry cannot.  We  

  may have two interested members.   

  Speakers:  none planned so far. 

  Goals:  We may want to add water level loggers. 

  Budget:  We will address this in May.   

 

 

Adjourned at 6:50 PM                   

 

 

 


